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STOP 
PROFITING 
OFF 
SENIORS!
After two years of the pandemic, it’s clear that 
for-profit continuing care is deadly. Seniors in 
for-profit care homes were more likely to get sick 
with COVID-19, and more likely to die, than 
seniors in public homes.

Tell the Premier that it’s time to 
end for-profit continuing care!

Sign the letter!

https://www.aupe.org/
form/keep-profit-out


